
As an invester in Canada I am opposed to the CSA proposal that calls for additional financial 
information to be disclosed before one can invest in an "exempt market security". I Find this a 
further invasion on my my personal affairs and I am very much against this proposal. 
Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 
  
Ronald Jacobs 
Calgary Alberta 


